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PPWG STASH SALE�

12/12/08�
Check your fiber stash for the items that are no longer useful to you and bring them to�
the December meeting to sell to fellow guild members.  Equipment, fiber, books are�
welcome.  There will also be pottery seconds available.  All proceeds will go to the�

general operating fund of the guild. Everyone please bring your dollars and your check�
books so you can buy the past treasures of others and benefit the guild.  All items need�
to be priced and ready for sale. Shopping will be during the social /library times and�

during our potluck luncheon.�

Questions?? Contact Linda Shaffer at lindalshaffer@msn.com�


